
 

  

Contact us: 

718-946-7301 X205 

Melissa Pupko 

melissap@otsar.org 

 For emergencies only: 

917-744-1838 

 

 

We had a great day! 

We headed off to Melody Lanes and tried 

really hard to knock down those pins! We 

enjoyed the trip. 

We then headed back for lunch and refreshed 

ourselves by spending some time outdoors. 

Next up was Ocean Slime. We enjoyed 

making that ourselves and playing with it. 

Tomorrow we are looking forward to a 

drumming session with Brendan of Impact 

Drumming (they will be here again next 

Tuesday).  

IMPORTANT – we will be doing a water 

activity tomorrow. Everyone should bring 

swimwear for tomorrow.  

Melissa  
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